The Connection Update

April 10, 2020

Koffi & Elisabeth Wodome,
National Church Planter, Togo, West Africa

Dear faithful prayer partners and financial supporters,

Greetings in the unconditional name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus-Christ.

As you already know, the whole world is dealing with the pandemic of corona virus.
Here in Togo also we are following the confinement regulations. Since Saturday
March 22nd, we stopped all our gatherings in order to comply with government
regulations. The only avenue we have is WhatsApp through which Bible readings,
devotions and sermons are sent to encourage believers in Christ. We are
encouraging believers to have family devotions and family worship time on
Sundays. We go out only to buy groceries and medicine and stay home the rest of the time. Phone and internet have
become very important for the ministry here now and not everybody have phones but we will do what we can as we
continue to be busy even at Home. Our God is faithful. Even though things look - [

uncertain for the world at this present time, let us be assured that we serve a God
who knows the future and He is faithful. By His Grace we will get through.

Praise God for a lady who came to church asking for prayer and trusted Christ a
Lord and Savior.

Praise God for three other people who also trusted Christ during our last Saturday
morning door to door visitation.

Thank you for your prayers and financial support.

Koffi, Elisabeth and Samuel WODOME
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